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Hello Families! 

I’m so excited to start this new school year with all of you and your 
children! I will be sending out information about your kids through the tadpoles 
app, so look there for updates on what we’re learning during the school day. 
Also be sure to use the app to see how their day is going. It’s important to me 
to make sure that each child has everything they may need during the day while 
they’re here, so please make sure that they are being sent out with anything 
that they might need such as sunscreen, diapers, wipes, diaper cream, extra 
clothes , and food for lunch and snacks. I will send out notifications through 
tadpoles when they run low on these items.  

It is still warm and sunny outside despite the smoke, so please apply 
sunscreen before dropping your child off in the mornings. We will reapply 
sunscreen if they will be going outside in the afternoons, so make sure that you 
send them in with extra if they do not already have some at the school. The last 
thing we want is for you to drop your kids off and comeback to a bunch of 
lobsters! 

If you would like to help with classroom activities such as arts and crafts, 
science projects, or any other more hands on activity, I will post sign up sheets 
and necessary material lists which you will be able to check in the classroom. 
Thank you for helping make fun and engaging learning opportunities for these 
kids, I am looking forward to spending time with them and helping them be the 
best that they can! 

If you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to 
contact me through Links 2 Home.  

Warm regards, 

Ms. Nikki 

   

  

Important Dates for your Calendars: 

Sept. 6th– Labor Day, School CLOSED 

Sept. 8-9th  - Picture Days 


